SALEM TOURISM BOARD
Minutes of the Special Meeting
June 15, 2018
5:00 p.m.

Call to Order
The Salem Tourism Board met Friday, June 15, 2018 at Salem City Hall. Chairman Bob Haney called

the meeting to order at 12:00 pm. Present were board members Melanie Johnson, Nancy Meyer,
Sherry Morton, Leon Chapman and Recording Secretary Cindy Eller.

Presentation of Petitions/Public Comments

The Salem Rotary Club submitted a grant application for $400.00 to assist with their July 4"
Fundraising in the Park to raise funds for the Park renovation. The grant, if approved, would be used
to help market this event and pay for a band to play at this event

Leon Chapman made a motion to approve the grant application from the Salem Rotary Club for

$400.00. Sherry Morton seconded the motion. Motion carried by voice vote without
opposition.

Adjournment

As there was no further business to discuss, upon motion by Melanie Johnson and seconded by
Nancy Meyer, the meeting was adjourned at 5:35 p.m.

The next regular Tourism meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 11, 2018.

Cindy Eller
Recording Secretary




